
 

 

Term 1  Week 8                  Monday, 14th March 2016 

Principal’s Report 

 
Harmony Day and Grandparents Day 

Wednesday 23
rd

 March will see Truscott Street 

celebrating Harmony Day and Grandparents 

Day.  Our parade will commence at 9:40 am 

followed by a visit to classrooms and then 

morning tea in the hall. Students are invited to 

wear national costume or orange clothing to 

represent harmony.  

  

Zone Carnival 

Congratulations to all our competitors who did a 

wonderful job representing Truscott Street at 

the Zone carnival.  As usual, not only did they 

do an impressive job in the pool but also as 

spectators.  I am always impressed with the 

noteworthy way our students represent Truscott 

Street.  Well done. 

 

Parent/Teacher Interviews  

Parent/teacher interviews will be held in week 

10.  Our online booking system will open on 

Wednesday 16
th
 March so that parents are able 

to make a booking at a time that suits them. 

The instruction sheet is attached. 

 

 

 

 

Truscotts 

Congratulations to the following students who 

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Naomi M. Year 2, Alicia C. Year 1, Kendall S. 

Year 6, Natalie T. Year 6, Liam W. Year 6,  

Matthew B. Year 6, Nicola S. Year 6, Abby A. 

Year 3, Harrison D. Year 4, Noah C. year 4,  

Nathanael D. Year 2, Soumya S. Year 1, Jay P. 

Year 3, Sanjay N. Year 3, Lucus N. Year 3,  

Patrick W. Year 3, Priya S. Year 2, Ben M. Year 

2, Talia T. Year 1, Julia G. Year 2, Bede D. 

Year 1 and Livinia A. Year 1 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to  Laura M. Year 6, Zion Mc  

Year 1, April K. Year 2, Carla N. Year 1 and 

Sanjay N Year 2. Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 
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Term 1 Week 8                     Monday, 14th March 2016 

Sport News 

 

From The Office 

 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

PSSA  -  Friday  11th March 

No PSSA games due to Rep trials. 

 

PSSA  -  Friday 18th March 

Snr Cricket  v Hunters Hill at Bill Mitchell Reserve 

Jnr Cricket  v Hunters Hill at Bill Mitchell Reserve 

Softball v North Ryde at Magdala Park 

Tee Ball v North Ryde at Magdala Park 

 

Training  Cricket Thur  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Teeball    Thur  8.30am -  9.15am 

  Softball  Fri  8.15am -  8.50am 

Term 1 Week  8 

Thu Mar 17th Canteen Milkshake Day 

Fri Mar 18th Support Unit Swimming Carnival 

   Deposit for Year 4 camp due today 

   Assembly:  Captains  

   PSSA  Round  5    

Notes to be returned ASAP please 

3 Sound of Music 

30 Interrelate 

19 Year 5 Camp 

64 PSSA 

20  Yr 4 Camp 

Term 1 Week  9 

Mon Mar 21st School Photos 

Tue Mar 22nd 6.00-8.00pm Interrelate Yrs 5&6  

Wed Mar 23rd Harmony/Grandparents Day  

Thu Mar 24th Scripture Service/Easter Raffle  

Fri Mar 25th Good Friday Public Holiday 

Term 1 Week  10 

Mon Mar 28th Easter Monday Public Holiday 

Tue Mar 29th Year 1 Excursion  

Thu Mar 31st Years 5&6 to Sound of Music                                          

Fri Apr 1st Assembly:  Guitar Group  

   PSSA  Winter Round 1 

   6.00pm P&C Movie Night  

Term 1 Week  11 

Mon Apr 4th Years 5&6  go to Camp 

Wed Apr 6th Years 5&6 return   

   7.00pm P&C meeting 

Fri Apr 8th 10.45am ANZAC ceremony 

   Assembly: PBL badges presentation 

   PSSA  Round  2 

   Last day of Term 1    

Term 2 Week  1 

Mon Apr 25th ANZAC Day Public Holiday 

Tue Apr 26th Staff Development Day 

Wed Apr 27th Students return for Term 2  

Fri Apr 8th Assembly:  House Captains 

   PSSA  Round  3    



 

 

Term 1 Week 3            Monday, 8th February 2016 
Term 1 Week 8                     Monday, 14th March 2016 

School News 

 

Garden Club 

It has been a busy time weeding and watering for 

year 3 and 4 Garden club members.  We would like 

to thank James, our school cleaner for fixing up an 

old wagon with spiffy wheels so we can carry our 

garden stuff around.  

 

Jillian Millar 

Garden Club Coordinator 

 

 

 



Congratulations to all our Truscott students who competed at 
Zone Swimming - great job!

Mmmm, 1R’s ice blocks look good 
enough to eat in this warm weather

Yoga time with 
Miss Buckland



 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Truscott Street Public School Parent/Teacher interviews will be held 
shortly. Bookings are now open and must be finalised before the 23rd of 
March at 6pm, when bookings for this event will close. 
  
For parents who do not have internet access, you may see your class 
teacher who will book an interview time for you. 
 
BOOKINGS CLOSE: Wednesday the 23rd of March at 7pm 
 
Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow these simple 
instructions. 

 

Simply enter the code and press "Go" 

 

Enter your details 
 
 
Select the teachers you wish to see 
 
 
 
Select the appointment times that suit your family best 
 
 
When you click FINISH, your interview timetable will be 
emailed to you automatically. If you do not receive your 
email immediately, please check your junk mail folder AND 
make sure you have spelled your email address correctly.  

 
You may change your bookings, any time prior to the closing date, by re-
visiting www.schoolinterviews.com.au and using the event code nmkgy. 
Remember to use the same name and email address that you used 
when you made your original booking. 

nmkgy 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/

